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May 25, 2021 
 
Mr. Peter Hays 
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 123 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 Re:  M-2021-007 Salisbury Gladstone LLC, Gladstone Toll Mill 
  Response to Notice of Objection Dated May 11, 2021 
 
Dear Mr. Hays: 
 
 I am writing this letter as a manager of Stanley Mining Company, LLC of which I am a part 
owner along with two of my family members, in reference to the letter dated May 19, 2021 which 
was sent to you by Angela Bellantoni on behalf of Salisbury Gladstone, LLC. 
 
 Stanley Mining Company, LLC has entered into a seventy-year lease with Stanley Mines 
Adventure Park, LLC for the portion of the Stanley Mining Company property which fronts on 
Stanley Road and borders the Salisbury Gladstone, LLC property on which the Gladstone Toll Mill is 
proposed to be constructed. 
 
 Ben Miller is one of the managers and owners of Stanley Mines Adventure Park, LLC and is 
a mining engineer by profession.  On behalf of Stanley Mining Company, LLC, I have authorized 
Mr. Miller to be the representative of Stanley Mining Company, LLC in connection with all matters 
pertaining to the Gladstone Toll Mill proposed by Salisbury Gladstone, LLC. 
 
 We were shocked to see that Salisbury Gladstone, LLC had trespassed on the Stanley Mining 
Company property, destroyed trees and had begun to construct an access road over the Stanley 
Mining Company property for none of which they had even asked for permission and for which they 
had certainly not been given permission.  Based on this history of recent trespass and damage, I am 
asking that you oversee closely the activities of Gladstone Toll Mill. 
 
 Thank you for your consideration of the foregoing.  If there is anything further that you need 
from me regarding Ben Miller’s authorization to speak for Stanley Mining Company, LLC, please let 
me know. 
 
        Yours very truly, 

 
 

        Bernard C. Huger 
BCH:kmb 
cc: Ben Miller 
 Bruce Russell 
1905008 


